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Paragraph #94 Session #18 (2019)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the work of the Government of Namibia in the
development and validation of the white paper on the rights of indigenous
peoples, developed with the support of the Department of Economic and Social
Affairs. The Forum encourages the Government to take measures to ensure that
the white paper is approved and effectively implemented, in cooperation with
indigenous peoples in Namibia. Furthermore, the Forum encourages other States,
in particular African States, to consider similar measures, consistent with the
Declaration.
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